muL 2 1 1983
Docket Nos. 50-237/249/254/265

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Dennis.L. Farrar
Director of Nuclear Licensing

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, Il11inois 60690

Gentl éme‘n:

By letter dated May 12, 1983, we requested that your Company remit the sum

of $8,800 to this office for your proposed Technical Specification changes

for Dresden Unit Nos. 2 and 3 and Quad Cities Unit Nos. 1 and 2. The i
application was dated April 25, 1983, and related to isolation of HPCI. and

RCIC systems. These fees (pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22) have not been received

by us; therefore, you are requested to remit the $8,800 to our office within

15 days from the date of your receipt of this letter. ~

Sincerely,
Original Signed by.
Wm. O. Miller

William 0. Miller, Chief
‘License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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